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Please vote no on S2HC. Although this plan has several good ideas, the negative effect it would have
on Portland far outweighs any possible benefit to the homeless. There are better, more effective
ways of helping people suffering in this housing crisis. Please go back to the drawing board and
create a different plan that offer more direct help to those on need and not be so detrimental to all
our wonderful Portland neighborhoods. Please vote no on S2HC.
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